
Town and Country Planning (Development
Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015

NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 13 OF
APPLICATION FOR PLANNING PERMISSION

Proposed development at
2410-2412 STRATFORD ROAD, HOCKLEY

HEATH, SOLIHULL B93 6QT
Take notice that application is being made by

Mr Barry Shaw for planning permission for the
erection of a two storey side extension.

The application is being submitted to Solihull
MBC Council House, Manor Square, Solihull,

B91 3QB.
Any owner of the land or tenant who wishes to

make representations about this application,
should write to the Council within 21 days of

the date of this notice.
Ms V Potter, Cross and Craig Associates

Vine House, 462a Station Road, Dorridge,
Solihull, B93 8HB


